TO: April Simmons, Legal Counsel
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 W. lefferson, 2nd floor
Springfield, IL 62761

RE: Quincy Medical Group Hospital, Project #20-244

3/24/2022

Dear Ms. Simmons,

| am writing in support of the Quincy Medical Group (QMG) Hospital because the Quincy
community and surrounding area needs a choice in a hospital. The QMG Hospital will be a regional hub
for innovative and affordable care. My family, and me and employers will save on healthcare costs. This
project will also support new jobs, advance provider recruitment, allow for training of future healthcare
workers. | have experienced Blessing Hospital inflated charges and bureaucracy which negatively
impacted patient care. The QMG Hospital will provide the community with affordable hospital care led
by QMG physicians. This project will positively impact the Quincy community and surrounding area.

Please vote YES to approve the QMG Hospital, Project #20-244
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Lisa Harland



